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Monday 13 March 2017 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Re:  EYFS & KS1 Easter Bonnet Parade and KS2 Easter Gardens  

 

KS1: 

This year, KS1 will take part in an Easter bonnet parade. Easter bonnets are hats that represent 

Spring and New Life. These bonnets should be made at home as a family and are to be brought 

in on Tuesday 4 April, when we will hold a parade in school. Parents/Carers are welcome to 

come along to watch this heart-warming event. Please note there will be two parades taking 

place on this day as per the table below:  

 

9.45am in the KS1 Hall  2.45pm  in the KS1 Hall 

Nursery AM 

RS 

1G 

2G 

Nursery PM 

RG 

1E 

2E 

 

KS2: 

In KS2, the children will design and make an Easter garden with their family. An Easter garden 

should represent the events during Holy Week. This is a time to be creative and to share in the 

Easter journey with your child. All gardens need to be in school by Monday 3 April. They will be 

displayed in the KS2 Hall and parents/carers will be invited in to view these from 3:45 - 4:30pm on 

Tuesday 4 April. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms N Sutherland    Ms N Guay  

Creative Design Team        Creative Design Team  
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